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air conditioning, tinted glass, roof rail lights and AM/FM mono radio. When the
dash goes back in this spring there will be a rear window defogger added.

Thanks McCarthy’s for sharing your vehicles!

DUES

It’s that time again. The yearly dues are due for 2011. Please
take the time to mail your dues to our treasurer, Terri Miller.

2011 SCHEDULE OF MEETINGS AND ACTIVIITES

Jan: Famous Dave’s

Feb: NO MEETING

March:Famou Daves : Dan Suman from Gentex

April:

May 7 - Dust Off - W.K. Kellogg Manor House - tour and lunch. More
info later

June: Fricano’s on Alpine, Tues. night car show

July: NO Meeting (convention)

Aug: Gilmore Museum  also Elhart Car Show

Sept: Holland State Park - Picnic Meeting also Dan’s Drags later in the
month

Oct:

Nov: Valve Cover Races

Dec: Christmas Party

Congratulations to Doug Troost who received his 20 year membership
pin from POCI!!

You can now check out our WMPOCI chapter on Facebook. Thanks to
Judy Hirdes for setting this up for the club!

CHIEF’'S CHATTER

I hope everyone enjoyed their holidays! It does feel good to get
back to a more normal schedule again. We had a great January meeting. |
want to thank everyone for coming up with great ideas for meetings and
outings. Thank you also to Tom Ensing for providing videos of cruising
Woodward and past club get togethers. It was great. Watching them cruise
Woodward Ave. gave me the itch to want to get the car out again. I did
have it out on Dec. 29 for a test drive after I had replaced the lever shocks
on the front and put air shocks on the back to give the 70 year old leaf
springs a little lift. ’'m anxious to drag race Vince Rasch in his GTO down
the main street in St. Ignace again. If you see Vince ask him who won the
first time!

We were fortunate to have Dan Suman scheduled to give us a pre-
view on what Gentex is working on for the automotive industry for the
next few years. As we were talking after the Jan. meeting we realized that
with the snowbirds gone and I was going to be out of town for the Feb.
meeting, we wouldn’t have a very big turn out for such an interesting
speaker. So as a board we decided to cancel the Feb. meeting and Dan Su-
man graciously agreed to come to our March meeting.

For those who still need to get a car “fix” for Feb. there are some
great car related activities coming up.

Feb. 3-6 Mich. Int’l Auto Show - DeVos Place
Feb. 5-6 Kalamazoo Fairgrounds Auto Swap Meet
Feb. 25-27 Detroit Autorama at Cobo Hall

Also, for Drag Race Fans, the Hot Rod Power Tour is coming to
Muskegon on Thursday, June 9.

See you in March.

Ron







